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Dear Parents / Guardians,                                   24th January, 2024 

  

世界龍岡學校劉德容紀念小學 
LUNG KONG WORLD FEDERATION SCHOOL LIMITED 

L A U  TA K  Y U N G  M E M O R I A L P R I M A RY S C H O O L 

 

 

The 30th "Parents-Also-Appreciate-Teachers" Drive 

  To promote the excellent traditional culture of respecting teachers and 

emphasizing the importance of education, the Education Bureau, the Committee on 

Home-School Co-operation, the Hong Kong Education City (EdCity) and Sing Tao 

Daily will join hands again in organising the "Parents-Also-Appreciate-Teachers" Drive 

in the 2023/2024 school year. This campaign aims to set a good example for students 

and establish a culture of respecting teachers. Parents are encouraged to express their 

heartfelt gratitude to the teachers who educate their children by using the "Teacher 

Appreciation Card." This campaign has received strong support from schools and 

parents over the years, encouraging parents and their children to actively fill in 

messages of appreciation for their teachers. Two "Teacher Appreciation Cards" are 

enclosed with this letter. Please return the completed cards to the class teacher by Friday, 

2nd February, 2024 or earlier. The class teacher will collect them on behalf of the 

students. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Mr. Chan Chun Wah 

Principal 


